
Filipino Language Class for Filipino Children Still Open for Enrolment 
 
 
Enrolment to the 2nd  Batch of the Filipino Language Class for Filipino Children is still 
open. 
 
Filipino parents are encouraged to enroll their children, ages 6 to 12 years old. 
Designed by the former Dean of the UP College of Education, the module of this 
class caters specifically to Pinoy kids overseas.  The knowledge of the Filipino 
language will ensure that the Filipino children living in Cambodia continue to be 
connected with their roots and heritage. 
 
With the support of Liwayway Cambodia (Food) Industries, this Filipino language 
class is being offered free of charge. 
 
To enroll, please complete the application form below and send to the Philippine 
Embassy by email, phnompenh.pe@dfa.gov.ph or fax to 023 215143. 
 
The final schedule and timing of the classes will be discussed among the volunteer 
teachers and the parents of the participating students.  
  
Thank you. 
 
Phnom Penh, 20 April 2018 
 

 

Filipino Language Class for Filipino Children  
2nd Batch, Module 1  

 
ENROLLMENT FORM 

 
Complete name of child to be enrolled: 

 
 

Nickname: 

Date of birth: 
 

Name and address of school, if enrolled: 
 
 
 
Grade level: 

Name and nationality of Parents/Guardians: 
 

Home Address: 
 
 
Telephone number: 
 
 
Email Address: 

 
 

mailto:phnompenh.pe@dfa.gov.ph

